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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-October 17, 2018
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, October 17, 2018. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Michelle Russell, Josh Cowley, Tammy Beasley, Latonia Wimberly, Michelle Buehler, Autumn Jones, Darryl Murray, Cheryl Logsdon, Rachel Johnson, and Debby Meadows-Stroud. Kristi Lynch was absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 19-022 -ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Rachel Johnson to adopt the agenda for the October meeting. 
ORDER # 19-023- APPROVAL OF THE SEPTEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Rachel Johnson and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the minutes of the September meeting.
ORDER # 19-024– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the September bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Autumn Jones and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the September bingo and NHHS financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Brandi Geisert was present at the October meeting. 
ORDER #19-025-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE SEPTEMBER MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Michelle Russell to approve the 2nd reading of the September meeting minutes.
UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT –Using a power point presentation, Mrs. Corder discussed the test scores data and explained the ACT benchmark and career readiness certificate (CTE). North Hardin is listed in the TSI category. Graduation rates continue to improve. ACT benchmark- 21 points above the state in math and 12 points above state in reading scores. ACT average scores up in English. Teachers continue to teach and students are working hard.
Mrs. Brandi Geisert reported on the CTE programs offered at NH. CTE programs include Family & Consumer Science, Agriculture, and Business. Mrs. Geisert shared information from each department. There were 103 students that graduated career ready last year plus 415 industry certificates were earned. The department is very excited about the recent addition of Transition Readiness Coach, Lisa Slaven 

.
INFORMATION ITEMS;
· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list.
· Work Ethic Committee meeting minutes were included in packets.

· Student accident report was included in the SBDM packets.

· NHHS won the t-shirt fundraiser sale over CHHS. 

· Senior night for football and band will be before Friday night game.

NEW BUSINESS: No new business was discussed at the October meeting.
ORDER # 19-026ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Autumn Jones to adjourn the meeting.

_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman

